
                                                                                                                                                                 
 

                          

 

                 Half Term Attendance Incentive. 

  

 

Kenley D 

John E 

Thomas F 

Layla G 

Henry H 

Ava K 

Jorgie K 

Emily L 

David M 

Hollie M 

Zak M 

Layton M 

Kolton P 

Logan P 

Leighton R 

Mark R 

Reef R 

Bobby S 

Sarah S 

Hannah W 

Aston W 

Ellie B 

Alexis B 

Holly B 

Darcie B 

Ella B 

Penelope B 

 

 

 

Alfie T 

Ethan W 

Blake W 

Jessica B 

Ivy B 

Rosie C 

Nathan D 

Emily F 

Leo G 

Eloise H 

Zane J 

Harley M 

Tia M 

Paige M 

Sophie O 

Lydia R 

Lily-Mae R 

Lucas R 

Evie-Rose R 

Joseph S 

Jamie S 

Travis S 

Lewie S 

Robyn T 

Eva-Rose T 

Logan W 

Lewis W 

Amelia W 

 

Isaac L 

Dante M 

Harry C 

Bailey D 

Alfie F 

Thomas F 

Grace G 

Leon H 

Allyza H 

Cole H 

Leon M 

Evie M 

Hallie M 

Isla M 

David M 

Sydney O 

Theo S 

Lottie T 

Hallie U 

Sophie W 

Ryan W 

Ava A 

Emily A 

Brandon B 

Angel C 

Ava D 

 

 

Vinnie C 

Jacob C 

Raya C 

Luke D 

Harlow D 

Neve E 

Eliza F 

Scarlett G 

Roman H 

Rosie H 

Rosie I 

Caesar J 

Joseph M 

Jack M 

Andrew M 

Ava P 

Ellis R 

Mia R 

Carlton R 

Harper-Lily R 

Evelyn R 

Olivia-Leigh S 

Emily S 

Benjamin S 
Sophia S 
Sophia T 

 

 

Once again this half term we have been running our attendance incentive. 

The incentive scheme is proving to be a success however our school attendance must improve. 

Our attendance team are continuing to work with parents and carers to provide support where 

persistent illness and absence is an issue. The attendance team and I are always available to 

speak to should you have any concerns regarding your child’s attendance. 

A huge well done to the following children who have achieved 100% attendance this half term. 

You are all doing an amazing job so keep up the good work. The following children have been 

entered into a draw and the winner’s parents will receive a £25 voucher. The winner will be 

revealed on Thursday and announced on our school website. 

Once again thank you to you all and good luck! 


